
 
 Dear All,  
 
As informed by the President UDBA that due to unavoidable circumstances at Ujjain they are not 
able to host the subjected Championships. Therefore the subjected championships is shifted to 
Bhopal to be organised by Bhopal District Badminton Association from 27-31 August 2018.  
 
 
Please find attached circular for the subjected Championships. It is requested the same may be 

circulated among the players of your district and ensure maximum participation. Please note that 
due to dispute in Indore District direct entry are allowed to Indore players only.  
 
 
The Circular issued for Ujjain dated 25.07.2018 stands cancelled. Inconvenience is highly regretted.  
 
 
Anil K Choughule  
Hon. Secretary  
lMPBA 


